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Announcement - Regulated information

Memorandum of Understanding between PPC S.A. and Motor Oil (Hellas)

MOTOR OIL (HELLAS) and PPC S.A., announce the signing of a Memorandum of
Understanding (MoU) for the formation of the framework and the
implementation of Green Hydrogen projects through a Joint Venture. MOTOR
OIL's participation in the Joint Venture will be 51% and PPC's 49%.

The Joint Venture believes that it can lead the development of hydrogen
projects in Greece, having access to PPC's developing renewable energy
platform and while at the saome time taking advantage of MOTOR OIL's capacity
and know how as one of the largest energy groups in the country.

The Joint Venture to be established aims at the development of Green
Hydrogen generation and storage projects in the country, thus facilitating
Greece's energy transition to Net Zero.

For further information please contact:
Public Power Corporation SA.

Investor Relations, e-mail: ir@dei.gr
Ioannis Stefos, IR Director

Telephone : +30 210 529 2153

e-mail: istefos@dei.gr

The announcement may e accessed on the website of Public Power Corporation SA. www.dei.gr
at the "Investor Relations” section.
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